
We are in challenging and stressful times, and 
all of us are feeling it.



Thank you for keeping all interactions

respectful.

Our team is committed to following all government
mandated protocols. If you have any questions
regarding the real estate sector guidelines please
refer to Real Estate Institute of Victoria.

reiv.com.au/covid-19


